UNVFVT Circular nº 2/2012:
Open Call for Applications: Projects to assist victims of torture in the Middle East and North Africa region 
We are pleased to announce that, with a view to responding to the needs of victims of torture and their family members across the Middle East and North Africa region, the United Nations Voluntary Fund for Victims of Torture launches an Open Call, by which it will accept inter-sessional exceptional requests for funding for grants that will be used to assist victims of torture in the Middle East and North Africa.
Grants will be awarded on a competitive basis to channels of assistance, already established or to be established, providing rehabilitation services to victims, who have been tortured in the context of recent events across the region and/or to victims who in the past did not have the possibility to receive assistance. Such assistance may be in the form of medical, psychological, legal or social assistance, and can be extended to the victims’ family members who have been indirectly affected by the torture. 
The Open Call is restricted to organizations and other channels of assistance (i.e. teams of medical doctors, psychologists, lawyers, etc) located in the Middle East and North Africa region (and neighboring countries).
Projects aiming to provide training for professionals (doctors, psychologists, lawyers, etc) that would be providing direct assistance to victims of torture in the region (and neighboring countries) may also be considered.

As a rule, grants will not exceed US$30,000 and will cover projects for a period, renewable, of maximum 12 months. Co-funding from other donors is not required.

The Open Call application form is appended to the present note, along with the general Guidelines of the Fund for the use of organizations. As a rule, applications may be received in English, French or Spanish. An electronic copy of the application should be sent by e-mail to unvfvt@ohchr.org
The application duly dated and signed can also be sent by fax or post:
UN Voluntary Fund for Victims of Torture
CH–1211, Geneva 10
Switzerland
For additional information on the application procedure, kindly refer to the attached guidelines and the webpage of the Fund http://www.ohchr.org/EN/Issues/Pages/TortureFundMain.aspx
Please feel free to forward this email to organizations that implement such projects in favour of victims of torture. 
The Secretariat of the Fund
